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From: NICK ANAGNOSTOPOULOS [mailto:nanagnostopoulos@rogers.com]
Sent: Monday, May 30, 2016 9:02 AM

To: Lourdes Bettencourt

Cc: Yasmina Shamiji

Subject: 297-299 Sherbourne St

Good Morning Lourdes Bettencourt

| received the notice on Friday May 27, 2016. | am concerned the notice was sent late in the month. Sherbourne St
and Gerrard St corner is in an application process to redevelop. | will make an application in the near future to
redevelop 297-299 Sherbourne St. | am waiting for the decision on my neighbor before | make an application. | see
no historical value on my location as it was bought without a historical designation. The property is used as
apartments and plans are to increase the density on my site. There are no original interior walls, plumbing,
electrical, or old fixtures. The houses were renovated in the late 80s.

| have not been contacted by the historical board to discuss historical designation.

| will attend the meeting on June 2, 2016.
| can be reached at 416-618-2231
Yours truly

Nick Anagnostopoulos
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